
What’s Happening Here?

PARK AVE
Corridor Safety Improvements

Shorten Crossing Distances Eliminate Traffic  
Conflict Points

Reduce Speeding Smooth Traffic Flow

NYC DOT will improve conditions along 
Park Avenue by doing the following: 

•	 Reduce eastbound travel  lanes from two to one to calm traffic

•	 Simplify access to parking areas under the BQE to reduce dangerous vehicle conflicts

•	 Improve lane designations on the westbound approach to Ryerson Ave to eliminate 
dangerous 3 to 2 merge

Implementation starts in September

To sign up for e-updates on this and other projects, visit www.nyc.gov/dotnews. For additional     
information, contact Chris Hrones at CHrones@dot.nyc.gov or (718) 222-7259 at the DOT Brooklyn 
Borough Commissioner’s Office. For more information visit our website at www.nyc.gov/dot


